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Dear Mr Alderman, 
 
 
The following memorandum sets out the understanding between The VITA 
Standards Organization (VSO), represented by Mr. Ray Alderman (VITA Executive 
Director) and the Software Defined Radio Forum (SDRF) represented by Mr. Allan 
Margulies (SDRF Executive Director), for the establishment of liaison activities 
between project VSO and SDRF and shall be effective from the date signed by the 
two parties. 
 

VITA and SDRF will conduct joint activities in the following areas: 
• Collaboration in the Area of Digital IF: 

o Representative of the VITA-49 Working Group Shall Make the VITA-
49 Draft Standard Available as an Input Document to the SDR 
Forum’s Systems Interface Working Group, 

o The System Interface Working Group will develop, a DigitalIF 
Application Programming Interface (API) that will support, in whole or 
in part the VITA-49 standard. This API will be  made available to VITA-
49 members, 

o The two working groups may further collaborate as appropriate in 
support of this effort, 

• VSO and SDRF will exchange information concerning their Road-Maps and 
respective plans for the dissemination of information in areas of mutual 
interest, 

• Where considered appropriate, VSO and SDRF will collaborate on said 
roadmaps, 

• VSO and SDRF will exchange white papers, request for comments and other 
information in areas of mutual interest to VSO and SDRF, 

• VSO and SDRF will jointly press release the signing of this MoU 
• Where considered appropriate E2R and SDRF will jointly disseminate 

information in areas of mutual interest. 
 

VSO and SDRF agree that information exchanged as a result of any of the activities 
envisaged by this memorandum, shall be regarded as confidential. Information 
provided by VSO members will be for the exclusive us of VSO unless otherwise 
stated in writing. Likewise, information provided to SDRF will be for the exclusive use 
of SDRF unless otherwise stated in writing. 
 

Neither VSO, SDRF nor their respective members grants any licences under any 
intellectual property rights as a result of any activities covered by the understandings 
of this memorandum. 
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If you are in agreement with the above terms, please sign and date both copies of 
this letter and return one copy to me. 
 
 
With kind regards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alan Margulies 
On behalf of SDR Froum 
 
 
 
 
 
Agreed on behalf of VITA 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------- 
Ray Alderman 
 
 
 
--------------------------------- 
Date 


